

University of Southern Maine USM Digital Commons

Correspondence 1940-1946

Correspondence

5-2-1940

05/02/1940 Letter from Marion Cobb Fuller to Olivier V. Pelletier

Marion Cobb Fuller *Maine State Library*

Follow this and additional works at: https://digitalcommons.usm.maine.edu/fac-lpg-letters-1940-1946

Recommended Citation

Louis-Philippe Gagné Papers, Franco-American Collection, University of Southern Maine Libraries.

This Letter is brought to you for free and open access by the Correspondence at USM Digital Commons. It has been accepted for inclusion in Correspondence 1940-1946 by an authorized administrator of USM Digital Commons. For more information, please contact jessica.c.hovey@maine.edu.

Maine State Library
Augusta Maine

May 2 1940

M. Olivier V. Pelletier, President of L'Association des Vigilants, Inc. Lewiston, Maine.

My dear Monsieur Pelletier; -

How very kind of you to invite me to be present as your guest at Le Festival de la Bonne Chanson at Lewiston on Sunday evening, May nineteenth at seven-thirty o'clock. I hope that I can accept your invitation. I shall make every effort to be present because ever since I first read about the proposed song festival, several weeks ago, I have been planning to attend it. I am sure that it will be an interesting and delightful entertainment.

I do not know whether or not the concert is open to the general public. If it is, I should like to know where and how to obtain tickets to it as I have several friends who wish to attend. Will it be too much trouble for you to have your secretary send me this information? I assume that it is necessary to obtain, or atleast engage, tickets in advance.

Thank you again for your much appreciated invitation.

Sincerely yours Warion Cobb Fuller

Mrs. Marion Cobb Fuller 130 Grove Street Augusta Maine